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2110 Wyandot Drive

Denver, CO 80221

phone:
303 426-7006

e-mail:
Ron@ghpd.com

Ronald A. Dahl

November 9, 1997
Marilyn Hensley

1245-7th Avenue SE

Rochester, MN 55904
Dear Marilyn:
I have enclosed a photocopy of everything that Lyle Dahl sent me.  Unfortunately he is not on the internet and doesn’t have email.  I will try to write him soon and ask if he knows if Trygve Bræin or Per Audun øvstehage are still available and willing to do genealogical research.

A Swedish cousin of my dad’s mother told me that the extra Norwegian vowels were:

Swedish

å, Å, ä, Ä, ö, and Ö

Norwegian

å, Å , æ, Æ,  ø, and ø
He asked if I would make changes in some of the Swedish names and places, but I’m going to write back and tell him he will have to tell me where the changes are needed.

It’s the same with the Norwegian.  I could guess that’s Borre’s name should be Børre but that’s just a guess.  I think I saw Fåberg spelled with that Norwegian vowel, but I wouldn’t swear to it.

If you know how to correct names and places to the correct Norwegian vowels, just let me know and I’ll make the corrections to the internet pages.

I definitely am interested in that Norwegian/English program that you mentioned for $125.  Let me know how to contact them and I will try to order it soon.

I’ll close for now and try to send some more email soon.

Your Cousin,
Ron Dahl
